October 31, 2018

Dear Salem residents,

Salem School would like to formally invite you to our annual
Veterans Day Celebration. This event will take place on
Monday, November 12t at 9:30 am in the Gadbois Gym.

The celebration will include an introduction from our own
town dignitaries as well as music, videos and readings from
our students.

No RSVP is necessary, please just come and enjoy the
morning!

Sincerely,

The students and staff at Salem School




